22 March, 2001

The Secretary

Senate Employment, Workplace Relations, Small Business and Education References Committee

Suite S1.61 Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Sir,

Attached is the Australian Secondary Principals Association’s submission to the Inquiry into the Education of Gifted and Talented Children.

This association would appreciate the opportunity of presenting further evidence in person to a convenient hearing of the committee.

Yours sincerely,

Peter Martin

Executive Officer

